
From: dennis@nslgames.com <dennis@nslgames.com>
To: dennis@nslgames.comdennis@nslgames.com

Date: 8/1/2015 5:44:30 PM
Subject: NSL 2015 National Senior Wii Bowling Championships

Leaders of Senior Center Communities: Last Call - Only 10 days remain to register for the NSL 2015 Senior Wii Bowl
National Championships. Registration ends on Tues, Aug 10 and league play begins the week of Aug 17. For registration
and information visit the NSL website at www.nslgames.com.

We are expecting 100+ communities, 300+ teams and over 1,600 registered senior Wii bowlers vying for the championship in 
7 divisions based on level of abilities.

Join the Fun and Join the Action. Wii Have a Good Think Bowling On!!

Please share the information with your friends, peers and associates as we prepare for the 7th year of National
Championship senior competition. Thanks for your continued support. You have helped grow the NSL into exciting 
competition for seniors throughout the U.S. Dennis

Dennis Berkholtz
National Senior League (NSL) 
32 Fisherman's Cove Rd 
Ponte Vedra, FL 32082 
435 714 9491
dennis@nslgames.com
www.nslgames.com
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